Long Beach Catholic Young Adults (LBCYA) Email Update

LBCYA News & Upcoming Events

Rosary & Prayer Group This Wednesday!

Rosary group is meeting this Wednesday, October 28 at 7:00pm at <u>St. Cornelius</u> in their outdoor garden area to the left of the main church entrance. Please consider joining us for a mid-week prayer break. We will have extra rosaries and handouts for those who may not be familiar with this great prayer tradition. Rosary Group and Bible Study will alternate every other Wednesday. Don't forget to share your prayer intentions with us through our <u>virtual prayer box</u>.

Bible Study Next Wednesday!

Bible study will be next Wednesday, November 4 at 7:00pm at St. Cornelius in the 7th grade classroom. All are welcome to join! Don't forget to bring your bible! Bible study will alternate every other week with Rosary Group. If you have questions or are interested in attending bible study please contact Spiritual Chair, Nick at spiritual@bcya.org.

Service Project - Adopt a Family Food Collection Drop off Donations Wednesday!

LBCYA is partnering with St. Joseph Parish's Movement for a Better World to provide a needy family with everything necessary to celebrate Thanksgiving! We will be collecting donations for our family's basket at all upcoming LBCYA events. This week will be collecting at Rosary Group. A list of items being collected can be found on our website; www.lbcya.org/news/holidayserviceproject For questions or more information contact Kelsey at service@lbcya.org

Spiritual Committee Planning

The spiritual committee is in the early stages of planning a day long Advent retreat for young adults this December. If anyone has any ideas or is interested in helping plan the retreat please contact Nick at spiritual@lbcya.org

LBCYA T-Shirts

LBCYA t-shirts are for sale for \$10 and can be purchased at any upcoming LBCYA event; rosary group, bible study, etc. To see what the t-shirts look like visit LBCYA website.

Prayer Intentions

Please pray for;

- For all our loved ones who have passed away in the past year
- For the souls in purgatory
- For those seeking employment
- For all those struggling in any way, may they find comfort in God's love
- For all refugees in the world, may they find comfort and safety in their time of need
- For all those who are seeking reconciliation and forgiveness
- For all the missionaries of the world

Please feel free to submit prayer intentions through the <u>prayer box on the website</u>.

Contact Information

Website: www.lbcya.org
Email: info@lbcya.org

Facebook: facebook.com/lbcatholicva

Twitter: @lbcatholicya

Please feel free to contact us at anytime, we are here to serve and don't forget to like us on Facebook!

Sincerely,

Katie Johns
Communications Coordinator
communications.lbcya@gmail.com
===
Long Beach Catholic Young Adults
www.lbcya.org
www.facebook.com/lbcatholicya